
SHADE TREE COMMITTEE MINUTES 
June 9, 2015 

 
 

The meeting was called to order at 7:55 p.m.  Committee members present were Steve 
Zaikowski, Jan Godek, Pat Mills, and Rob Sikorski.   
 
 
OLD BUSINESS 
 
2015 Arbor Day Tree Planting 
Thank you letters to all those who participated have been sent. 
 
2015-2019 Community Forestry Management Plan 
We are waiting to hear from Alec McCartney at the New Jersey Forestry Service regarding 
the proposed changes to our Plan.   
 
Kenneth Zaroni – Candour Court - Brittany Hills Homeowners Association 
We received an email from Mr. Zaroni on June 8, 2015 requesting a meeting to discuss 
plum trees showing signs of black knot disease.  As the trees may not be located on 
Township property, Steve will call Andrew Coppola to discuss. 
 
Emerald Ash Borer 
We discussed plans to make an inventory of ash trees on Washington Township streets, to 
be completed by the end of this August.   
 
 
NEW BUSINESS 
 
2016 Arbor Day Tree Planting 
Steve spoke with Cheryl from Plant Detectives about placing an order for 2016; she is 
sending a bare root tree list.  We discussed replacing Bradford Pear trees with either 
Cleveland or Re Spire Callery Pears on North Bridge Drive. 
 
 
NEXT MEETING 
The July meeting will be held on Tuesday, July 14, 2015. 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 8:21 p.m. 
 
 
Jan Godek 
Recording Secretary 


